Mrs. Flowers' May 2018 Newsletter

&' May Happenings

May 15t — Byffalo PRIDE meeting

(UCMS Gym 6-7pm)

May srd and 4th- Math FSA

May 11th — Last day, for AR T esting

“AI library books are dye!

May 18th — Reading Celebration

May 22nd- Classroom Awards 1:30-2:30
May 25th—End of Fourth Quarter and the
Last Day of School!

School Climate Syrveys
This is your opportynity to provide feedback
about our school’s programs. W ith the school
syrvey, you can get 1 fow of informational PT
time per family. T fe teacher(s) syrvey: T his
survey will allow yoy to share information
spectfically regarding your child’s teacher(s,) .
Yoy have an opportynity to give the teacher
Seedback on his/ her work with parents and
stydents. Parents can complete the syrvey for
each teacher wWho cyrvently teaches your child.
For parents of elementary age children, you will
be able to complete a syrvey on the classroom

teacher as well as the art, mysic, Spanish,
phystcal edyeation and any special service
teachers if applicable. T he maximom P time is
1 hoyr per family. Byffalo Adventyres Syrvey:
T his syrvey will provide valyable information
concerning our after school program. T he
maxinm P L hoyrs for this syrvey is *2 hoyr

per family.
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End of Y ear Celebration

[ etters with more information will be coming
frome soon!

e

Ow! Pellets i

As part of our science cyrricylym dyring the
week of May 7th-11th the students get to play
the part of scientist when they dissect ol pellets.
We will discyss the [ife processes of animals
dyring that time. 1t is a fon, awesome
experience for the stydents. T hey get to work
With a partner for the project and will be graded
on participation in the dissection, completion of
the packet, and the completed skeleton.



Words cannot express how blessed T have been to have sych wonderful, caring stydents and parents.
Each stydent has brought their ovn ynique quality to oy class making it an exciting place to learn. 1
would like to thank the parents for all of your sypport, and for allowing me the privilege of teaching yoyr
child. 1t’s hard to believe an entire schoo! year has flown by us and even though my heart wants to fold
on to every one of them, 1'm told it is time to continye to let them grow and fave new experiences. [
know that starting a new school year fs very exciting; fowever, it is also a somewhat scary adventyre.
Please reassyre yoyr childven that I'm always here for them—sometines all that is needed is a hyg and a
smitle along with a few words of encoyragement from the teacher they have known most recently. T hank
you all for making this school year an incredible experience! Have a safe and happy symmer!

[ove,
Mrs. Flowers



